
 Proposal for the Clerk to have a Corporate Credit Card 

 

We have discussed this on and oƯ over the last year or so. Making purchases online 
using my personal credit card is contrary to Financial Regulations 9. 

A debit card is not an option as the account required two signatures. I have spoken to 
other local town clerks who all have corporate credit cards which are settled monthly. 
Most have a credit limit of £2,000 which covers most monthly spend. My personal 
transaction limit is £500. Together with the Chair of the Council or a delegated 
committee, this can be increased to £2,000 

This proposal is for the Full Council in May to approve a corporate Credit Card for my 
use with a credit limit of £2,000 

  

 


